Caseville Township Board Meeting
May 2, 2022

Meeting called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Ben Willenberg.
Present: Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett, Vicki Dufty, Laurie Morocco, Jerry Platko.
Six citizens were present.

Motion by Stirrett secondly Dufty to approve the agenda, the April 4, 2022 Board minutes, Treasurer’s Report and bills. Motion
carried.

Public Comments on agenda items: None

Committee Reports
Capital Improvement - April 29, 2022
Harbor Commission - April 20, 2022
Fire Association - April 20, 2022
Planning Commission - April 5, 2022

Planning Commission meeting - May 3, 2022.

Building Inspector Report given.

Zoning Administrator Report given.

Fire Report given.

Supervisor Update: Firemen’s pancake breakfast was a great success.

Public Comments:

Jerry Wroblewski: Gas tank replacements almost finished, just a small amount of cleanup is left. A dedication is planned during the
Blessing of the Fleet on Memorial Day.

Todd Talaski updated the Board on County issues and the requested millages for 911 and Thumb Area Transit.

Chester Campbell: His house and property backs up to Ignash Petroleum and he feels the Township is not enforcing the requirement
for a buffer or fence between the properties. He is zoned commercial but being taxed as residential. He stated safety and health
concerns. The intended use of his property is residential and there should be a buffer between the properties. Questioned when they
would get an answer to his concerns.

Joe Bulatow: Get cell phone users to contribute to 911.

Board Comments

Dufty: Questioned the proposed millage rate on the County’s 911 ballot proposal.

Meeting adjourned at 4:25 p.m.
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